William Parker
520 E. Florida Street
Holbrook, AZ 86025

October 11, 2007

Mr. James Jimenez
Chief of Staff

Office of the Governor
490 Old Santa Fe Trail
Room 400

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Mr. Jimenez,

Thank you for your reply to my letter of August 1, 2007 in which I documented examples
of possible unethical behavior by staff of the New Mexico Museum of Natural History and
Science and my dissatisfaction with the reply I received from Mr. Stuart Ashman when I
wrote to him regarding these concerns. In your reply, dated August 14, 2007, you stated
that the Richardson Administration is committed to the highest ethical standards forall
professions and that as my allegations were serious, Mr. Ashman would be communicating
with me forthwith to discuss my concerns in detail.

I am writing to inform you that I have yet to hear from Secretary Ashman regarding this
issue. I feel that this lack of contact further supports my belief that my concerns are not
being taken seriowsly by Secretary Ashman and the Department of Cultural Affairs.
Furthermore, as I have no confidencein Secretary Ashman’s willingness to look into these
allegations, I respectfully repeat my request that my concerns of unethical behavior by
museum staff be examined by a neutral third party. I hope that your office is willing to
earnestly investigate my allegations and that I do not need to seekrecourse through other
channels.

Sincerely,

William Parker



